
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.lceo.us. 

Said updates can be viewed on an interactive map on our site by clicking on Construction Updates.  

 
Road Construction Update 

 
For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 15, 2024 

 

County Road 18 (in Liberty Township) to close  
for profile improvement 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office (LCEO) announces that contractor 
J&J Schlaegel, Inc. will be performing a profile improvement project on County 
Road (CR) 18 with said project being located south of the Township Road 200 
intersection.  

It’s estimated that this section of road will be closed to all traffic between 
August 19, 2024, and September 13, 2024. The intersection of CR 18 and TR 
200 will remain open. The Logan County Engineer’s Office has posted detour 
signage using CR 43, CR 31 and CR 11. 

In September of 2021, the LCEO submitted and was eventually 
awarded a funding application to cover approximately 90% of the construction 
costs of this project. The goal of this project is to improve roadway safety by 
improving the line of sight for vehicles on CR 18 and for vehicles approaching 
CR 18 from TR 216, TR 200 and CR 200.  

If there are questions, please call the Logan County Engineer’s Office at 
937-592-2791.  
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